
 
 

 

 

 

 

FRN #0003-766821 

 

June 29, 2015 

 

    

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC 

 

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

RE: Transmittal No. 10   

 

The accompanying tariff material is being issued by the Consolidated Communications 

Enterprise Services, Inc., Tariff F.C.C.No. 2. 

 
This filing is being made in compliance with the FCC’s USF/ICC Transformation Order 
11-161. 
 

The changes for Pennsylvania include increases to our ARC rates which are in parity with 

the underlying ILEC and to make the required terminating end office rate reductions as 

required by the FCC Order 11-161.  For CCES - Illinois the tariff revisions contain 

reductions to the Terminating rate for: Local Switching, Dedicated Trunk Port and 

Common Trunk Port as filed in Illinois Consolidated Telephone Company F.C.C. No. 2 

(the underlying ILEC) Interstate Access Tariff on June 16, 2015. 

 

CCES request an effective date of July 1, 2015. 

 

In compliance with Section 61.14 of the Commission’s Rules, the transmittal, associated 

files, required form 159 and $910.00 filing fee are being transmitted electronically today 

via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System 

 

All petitions, correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be 

addressed to me at wendy.williams@consolidated.com or 936-633-6657.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Wendy Williams 

 

Wendy Williams 

Regulatory Relations Specialist 
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